Cambridge Family Microsoccer

Saturday morning soccer for pre-kindergarten and
kindergarten-aged girls and boys aged 4 — 6
The Fall Season begins Saturday, Sept. 10, so please visit the website
www.Microsoccer.org for information and online registration today!

Questions? E-Mail Registrar @Microsoccer.org

Microsoccer takes place at RAYMOND PARK (sometimes referred to as Corcoran Park). Raymond
Park is bounded by Walden St. on the north, Raymond St., on the west, and Upland Road, on the South,
in an area that straddles the Avon Hill area and North Cambridge.

Microsoccer has two sessions on Saturday mornings, with Session 1 running from 9:00 am to 10:30 am,
and Session 2 running from 10:30 am to 12:00 noon.

Full or partial scholarships are available to children with demonstrated need.
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From: g "Carolyn Turk" <CTurk@cpsd.us> September 1, 2016 12:30:57 PM
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Good afternoon Peter.
Great to hear from you and nice to know that the program is thriving.

Please be advised that your request to distribute the 2016 Cambridge Family Microsoccer flyers within the
Cambridge Public School is granted.

Thank you for the work you do with our students.

Carolyn L. Turk
09/01/16

Microsoccer <Commissioner@microsoccer.org> writes:
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>Carolyn L. Turk, Deputy Superintendent

>Cambridge School Department

>159 Thorndike Street

>Cambridge, MA 02141 [ mailto:CTurk@cpsd.us JCTurk@cpsd.us
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>Re: Request to Distribute Informational Flyer to Elementary Schools via Color PDF
>

>

>Dear Dr. Turk:
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>

>P lease see my attached letter and proposed informational flyer.
>Thank you for your attention to this.

>

>

>Best regards,

>

>

>Peter

>

£

>Attachments:

> 9-1-2016 Request to Dr. Carolyn Turk CPSD.pdf

> FALL Microsoccer Flyer (9-1-2016) for Schools .pdf
B

>

> PS Last spring my request got lost in the CPSD email system. Could you please confirm receipt of this so that |
don't have to worry about this. Thanks.
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